
 

Memorandum 

To:  Board of Trustees 

From:  Tracy Barill, Director of Education 

Date:  March 27, 2023 

Subject: Correspondence from the Education Quality and Accountability 
Office (EQAO) 

Please see the attached correspondence that was received from the Education Quality 
and Accountability Office (EQAO) on March 3, 2023. 

TB/eb 
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